
To  W1AW / KL7. 

 

[ Pse excuse my “ short “ english language .] 

 

Dear om ’s, 

 

One yeare ago, on 6
th
 August 2008 at 11.00 am [local time]  we,   Nora – 

YO4AYL  and  Andrew – YO4AUP,  arrived on the Arctic circle, coming from   

Proudhoe Bay.  As you can see in the attached few picture, in the parkig at the Arctic 

Circle, nothing indicate the QRA of the W1AW/KL7 station.   

After tree qarter hour, our motorcoach  started to south, to Fairbanks where we 

had  schedule an fly to Fort Youkon.  After few hundred yards on the Dalton Highway, 

we see running on the right site  of our motorcoach an arrow   and the callsign 

W1AW/KL7.  To late for us to stop and turn back the motorcoach. Time for the Artic 

circle  was gone.   

Our regret is that the team of W1AW/KL7  expected guests coming just from 

south, from Fairbanks, and indicated just for them the station’s location, finding  few 

hundred yards   south of the Artic circle in the camping  and have nothing abaut them  at  

the Arctic circle in the parking . 

 We hoope to meet them next time [if next time will be exist for us] and whish 

you all the best.and my be the next location at Deadhorse  at the Arctic Ocean. 

88!  de Nora, YO4AYL  &  73!  de Andrew, YO4AUP. 

 

 

P.S.  Please find attached some picture from artic circle made on 6
th
 August 2008. 

 

 





 

 


